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Charity event to support OSPCA

	The Ontario Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (OSPCA) will be benefitting from a charity event planned for this

Saturday (June 24) at the Bolton outlet of United Lumber Home Hardware.

Marketing manager Nadia Edmonds said it will run from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. and representatives of OSPCA will be on hand.

She said there will be a barbecue, with proceeds going to OSPCA. there will also be information on the agency. She also said they

are hoping to have some pets, with some adoptions taking place.

United Lumber Home Hardware is on the east side of Regional Road 50, at the intersection with Healey Road.
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